
Hello Maria,  
 
I am writing this e-mail to let you know that I oppose measure HB3494A that legitimizes the declawing 
and devocalization of cats and dogs in Oregon. Both of these procedures are cruel and inhumane and 
should not be allowed to be done to animals.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Lauren Hill 
9912 SW Trapper Terrace 
Beaverton, OR 97008 
 

 


